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Things that you can do now: 

Make sure you have your National Insurance number. If you don’t have it or have forgotten 

it you should contact the Tax and National Insurance team. 

You can find contact details for them by following this link 

https://www.gov.im/categories/tax-vat-and-your-money/income-tax-and-national-insurance/ 

You will need your National Insurance number to log on to the IOM Online Services. 

You can set up your online services account now by following this link 

https://services.gov.im/ (Please be aware that you are not making a Student Award 

application at this time. You are just registering for an online services account. We will 

announce when the 2022/23 applications are ready to go live. Any applications made before 

that date will be not be processed) 

If you intend to apply for a Maintenance Grant you will need to have a Bank Account. If you 

do not have a Bank Account you should set one up now so your Maintenance Grant can be 

paid on time to you. This Bank Account should be in your name. If Bank statement showing 

your full name, address and bank account details are not supplied before you go to 

University/College then any Maintenance payments to you will be delayed. 

Make sure that you and your Parents/Guardian/Contributors read through ALL of the 

guidance that is provided on our website www.gov.im/student-awards 
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       Timeline 2022 

April 2022 
It’s time to start your University/College journey. Go to our main 

webpage https://www.gov.im/student-awards/ and click on the link 
in the Big Blue bulletin box to start your application. Remember 

applications must be submitted before 31st July 2022 or your 
funding will be delayed. 

August 2022 
Good luck! Exam results are in and you should now have received 
your UCAS Unconditional Offer. You should send copies of both to 

SAresults@gov.im .You can also send copies of your results to 
Student Awards, DESC, Thie Slieau Whallian, Foxdale Road, St 

John’s IM4 3AS. 

Anything Changed? 
If any of your Details have changed, you should update these by 

emailing studentawards@gov.im  with the changes before you start 
your course. We can’t pay your tuition in time if you don’t! 

September 2022 
Courses start now! Remember to register at your University or 

College – make sure you supply them with a copy of your Award 
email. If you don’t we can’t pay for your tuition until you do. 

Remember to send studentawards@gov.im your new 
University/College email address and any other contact details that 

may have changed 
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